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Larrie A Davis

From: Crestline Village Water District [cvwater@cvwater.com]
Sent: Thursday, January 05, 2017 8:49 AM
To: Larrie Davis
Subject: FW: Board of Directors position with Crestline Village Water District

Larrie, 
 
Here is another one.   
 
Karl 
 
From: David Grimshaw [mailto:dg92325@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 4:04 PM 
To: cvwater@cvwater.com 
Subject: Board of Directors position with Crestline Village Water District 

 
I am interested in joining your Board of Directors.   
 
My broad background includes: building and construction, real estate residential and commercial sales 
leasing/brokerage and management, property management, computer and network consulting and repair, 
electrical...mechanical. 
 
I have over 30 years of experience in the above fields in Orange County, San Luis Obispo County and the Inland 
Empire. 
 
A resident of Crestline for several years I am active throughout the Mountain communities.  I am licensed as a realty 
broker, operating as Granite Realty, and am a member of the East Valley Association of Realtors and an MLS member 
of the Rim AOR in Lake Arrowhead.  I continue to serve my computer consulting clientele and real estate clients. 
 
I am a member and former Quartermaster (treasurer) of the Veterans of Foreign Wars Post 9624 in Cedarpines Park, a 
former treasurer of a Kiwanis club and former treasurer of a Rotary club in San Luis Obispo County.  I enjoy public 
speaking and learn quickly. 
 
I am a seriously interested candidate and believe I am well qualified to enhance your Board and become an enthused,  
prudent Director of CVWD.  Thank you for your every consideration. 
 
I will attend your special meeting tomorrow Thursday. 1/5/17 at 3 p.m. as you select a new Director. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
David Grimshaw, Broker Associate 
Granite Hill Realty 
P.O. Box 998 
Crestline, CA 92325 
909-633-2966 
dg92325@gmail.com 


